Johnny Rockabilly Has Just Finished Recording
Recognizing the mannerism ways to acquire this ebook johnny rockabilly has just
finished recording is additionally useful. You have remained in right site to
start getting this info. acquire the johnny rockabilly has just finished
recording join that we offer here and check out the link.
You could buy guide johnny rockabilly has just finished recording or acquire it
as soon as feasible. You could speedily download this johnny rockabilly has
just finished recording after getting deal. So, following you require the book
swiftly, you can straight get it. Its so certainly simple and as a result fats,
isnt it? You have to favor to in this aerate
Elvis Presley, Reluctant Rebel Glen Jeansonne 2011 This fresh interpretation
explains how an untutored musician changed music while at the same time playing
an inadvertent role in the youth rebellion that has shaped the Baby Boomer
generation into the 21st century. * Photographs * A bibliography
Country Boy Derek Watts 2013-02-20 Best known for his unique musical style and
blindingly fast hybrid picking technique, English guitarist Albert Lee is often
referred to within the music industry as the “guitar player’s guitar player,”
renowned for his work across several genres of music and for the respect that
he has garnered from other industry giants. This comprehensive biography tells
the entire story of Lee’s long career and personal experiences, beginning with
his upbringing in south London and his early experimentations with skiffle
music (the British equivalent of American rockabilly). It covers Lee’s career
in Chris Farlowe’s Thunderbirds and the British rock and country group Heads,
Hands, and Feet, his move to the United States in the 1970s and his subsequent
work with Eric Clapton, the Crickets, Emmylou Harris and the Hot Band, the
Everly Brothers, and, more recently, with Bill Wyman and with Hogan’s Heroes.
Lee’s career is set against the background of changes in popular music and
shows how he, as a British artist with nomadic Romany roots, has influenced
traditionally “American” musical genres. The work includes 66 photographs, many
from Lee’s personal collection, two appendices, and an extensive bibliography.
Billboard 1999-04-03 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Principles of Microeconomics N. Gregory Mankiw 2014-02-26 With its clear and
engaging writing style, PRINCIPLES OF MICROECONOMICS, Seventh Edition,
continues to be one of the most popular books on economics available today.
Mankiw emphasizes material that you are likely to find interesting about the
economy (particularly if you are studying economics for the first time),
including real-life scenarios, useful facts, and the many ways economic
concepts play a role in the decisions you make every day. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Trains, Jesus, and Murder Richard Beck 2019-11-05 "Saints and sinners, all
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jumbled up together." That's the genius of Johnny Cash, and that's what the
gospel is ultimately all about. Johnny Cash sang about and for people on the
margins. He famously played concerts in prisons, where he sang both murder
ballads and gospel tunes in the same set. It's this juxtaposition between light
and dark, writes Richard Beck, that makes Cash one of the most authentic
theologians in memory. In Trains, Jesus, and Murder, Beck explores the theology
of Johnny Cash by investigating a dozen of Cash's songs. In reflecting on
Cash's lyrics, and the passion with which he sang them, we gain a deeper
understanding of the enduring faith of the Man in Black.
Jim Reeves Larry Jordan 2011-01-01 Velvet-voiced Jim Reeves was not only one of
the worlds most popular (and enduring) recording stars, he was one of the most
fascinating. Now, in this truly intimate and scrupulously well-researched 672page biography, author Larry Jordan tells an engrossing story, taking you
virtually day by day through Jims life. Over 11 years in the writing, this
riveting bio is based on hundreds of interviews as well as Jims personal
diaries and private correspondence. There are many intriguing -- even explosive
-- revelations here, in a portrait that is honest, though sometimes painful;
poignant, yet full of good humor. More than 150 rare photos depict the private
as well as public side of the unforgettable "Gentleman Jim." Billboard and
Country Music People have given it rave reviews, and the book has been
Nominated for the prestigious Belmont Award for the Best Book on Country Music.
Essentials of Economics N. Gregory Mankiw 2014-01-01 With its clear and
engaging writing style, ESSENTIALS OF ECONOMICS, Seventh Edition, continues to
be one of the most popular books on economics available today. Mankiw
emphasizes material that you are likely to find interesting about the economy
(particularly if you are studying economics for the first time), including
real-life scenarios, useful facts, and the many ways economic concepts play a
role in the decisions you make every day. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Handbook of Texas Music Laurie E. Jasinski 2012-02-22 The musical voice of
Texas presents itself as vast and diverse as the Lone Star State’s landscape.
According to Casey Monahan, “To travel Texas with music as your guide is a
year-round opportunity to experience first-hand this amazing cultural
force….Texas music offers a vibrant and enjoyable experience through which to
understand and enjoy Texas culture.” Building on the work of The Handbook of
Texas Music that was published in 2003 and in partnership with the Texas Music
Office and the Center for Texas Music History (Texas State University-San
Marcos), The Handbook of Texas Music, Second Edition, offers completely updated
entries and features new and expanded coverage of the musicians, ensembles,
dance halls, festivals, businesses, orchestras, organizations, and genres that
have helped define the state’s musical legacy. · More than 850 articles,
including almost 400 new entries· 255 images, including more than 170 new
photos, sheet music art, and posters that lavishly illustrate the text·
Appendix with a stage name listing for musicians Supported by an outstanding
team of music advisors from across the state, The Handbook of Texas Music,
Second Edition, furnishes new articles on the music festivals, museums, and
halls of fame in Texas, as well as the many honky-tonks, concert halls, and
clubs big and small, that invite readers to explore their own musical journeys.
Scholarship on many of the state’s pioneering groups and the recording industry
and professionals who helped produce and promote their music provides fresh
insight into the history of Texas music and its influence far beyond the
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state’s borders. Celebrate the musical tapestry of Texas from A to Z!
A Stray Cat Struts Slim Jim Phantom 2016-08-16 In June 1980, 19-year-old James
McDonnell (known as Slim Jim Phantom) boarded a plane from New York City to
London with his childhood friends and bandmates Brian Setzer and Lee Rocker. In
less than a year, they went from being homeless, hungry, and living in punk
rock squats to the toast of the London music scene. The Stray Cats developed a
signature sound and style that swept across the world, released multiplatinum
albums, and were embraced and befriended by classic rock acts like the Rolling
Stones and Led Zeppelin, as well as original punk heroes such as the Sex
Pistols, the Damned, and the Clash, and rock-and-roll originators Carl Perkins
and Jerry Lee Lewis. After ten years of marriage to actress Britt Ekland, Slim
Jim moved down the hill to Sunset Strip, where his son was raised and he owned
the world-famous rock-and-roll bar Cat Club while continuing to play with a
host of well-known musicians. Slim Jim, a veteran of the London and LA music
scenes, recounts in his memoir not just the Stray Cats' rise but a different
type of life spent in the upper echelon of rock-and-roll stardom.
I Still Miss Someone Hugh Waddell 2004 The only entertainer besides Elvis
Presley to be inducted into both the Country Music and Rock and Roll Halls of
Fame, Johnny Cash touched the lives of millions around the world with his
distinctive style and classic songs that mirror the human condition. In I Still
Miss Someone, more than forty people offer their remembrances of the Man in
Black and provide an insider's view of the heart and soul of the friend they
knew simply as John. Featuring contributions from a broad spectrum of persons
from all eras of Cash's life--including his children, John Carter Cash; Kathy
Tittle; Cindy Cash; and Tara Cash Schwoebel; grandson Dustin Tittle, siblings
Tommy Cash and Joanne Cash Yates; early bandmate W. S. Holland; country music
icons Merle Kilgore, Johnny Western, and Cowboy"" Jack Clement--I Still Miss
Someone is a stirring tribute by those whose relationship with Johnny Cash was
both deep and lasting. Hundreds of 150 illuminating photos--many never before
published--and a bevy of Johnny's handwritten notes, backstage passes, and
other personal paraphernalia make this a one-of-a-kind tribute book that will
appeal to everyone. The roster of those sharing their recollections of Cash
include his longtime personal agent Lou Robin; Larry Murray, who wrote for
Cash's ABC television shows and his CBS Christmas specials; devoted musicians
Bob Wootton, Jack Hale Jr., and Dave Roe, who spent many years on the road with
Cash; plus secretaries, publicists, farm hands, and many others, each of whom
adds vibrant color and texture to the life portrait of their departed friend
Johnny Cash.""
Billboard 1982-02-20 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Country Music Richard Carlin 2014-02-25 This illustrated A-Z guide covers more
than 700 country music artists, groups, and bands. Articles also cover specific
genres within country music as well as instruments used. Written in a lively,
engaging style, the entries not only outline the careers of country music's
greatest artists, they provide an understanding of the artist's importance or
failings, and a feeling for his or her style. Select discographies are provided
at the end of each entry, while a bibliography and indexes by instrument,
musical style, genre, and song title round out the work. For a full list of
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entries, a generous selection of sample entries, and more, visit the Country
Music: A Biographical Dictionary website.
The History of Rock & Roll, Volume 1 Ed Ward 2016-11-15 Ed Ward covers the
first half of the social history of rock & roll in this definitive book.
Beginning in the 1920s when blues, country, and black popular music played over
the air waves and the first independent record labels were born, this first
volume of a two-part series finishes in December 1963, just as an immense seachange begins to take hold and the Beatles prepare for their first American
tour. Ward introduces you to the musicians, DJs, record executives, and
producers who were at the forefront of the genre. Sharing story after story of
some of the most unforgettable and groundbreaking moments in rock history, Ward
reveals how different sounds, harmonies, and trends came together to create the
music we all know and love today. Ed Ward has been NPR’s Fresh Air rock & roll
historian for the last thirty-five years reaching 14 million listeners. In
these pages he shares his endless depth of knowledge and through engrossing
storytelling hops seamlessly from Memphis to Chicago, Detroit, England, New
York, and everywhere in between covering all the big-name acts everyone is
already familiar with, from Elvis and Buddy Holly to Chuck Berry, while filling
in gaps of knowledge with the more obscure and forgotten names of music’s past
like T-Bone Walker and The Ventures. For all music lovers and rock & roll fans,
this sweeping history will shine a light on the corners of the genre to reveal
some of the less well-known yet hugely influential artists who changed the
musical landscape forever.
Catch That Rockabilly Fever Sheree Homer 2015-02-12 Rockabilly, a musical
designation coined by Billboard magazine in the mid–1950s, is a rambunctious
rhythmic style combining the liveliest elements of country, gospel, and rhythm
and blues. Popularized by such performers as Elvis Presley, Buddy Holly and
Ricky Nelson, rockabilly has been a major influence on the music of Bob Dylan,
the Beatles and Bruce Springsteen (among many others). This book captures the
essence of life on the road and in the recording studio through interviews with
many of rockabilly’s foremost artists. Among those sharing their experiences
are Jerry Allison and Sonny Curtis of the Crickets, Sonny Burgess, Wanda
Jackson, Glen Glenn, the Collins Kids, Charlie Gracie and Deke Dickerson. Also
included are several rare publicity photos.
Grammy Magazine 1999
Billboard 2004-06-12 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
The Million Dollar Quartet Stephen Miller 2013-03-01 Million Dollar Quartet’ is
the name given to recordings made on Tuesday December 4, 1956 in the Sun Record
Studios in Memphis, Tennessee. The recordings were of an impromptu jam session
among Elvis Presley, Jerry Lee Lewis, Carl Perkins, and Johnny Cash.The events
of the session. Very few participants survive. Includes interviews with the
drummer and the sound engineer. A detailed analysis of the music played – and
its relevance to subsequent popular music. The early lives and careers of the
quartet – where they were in 1956. Relevant social and economic factors which
meant that a massive audience of young people were keenly looking for a new
kind of music they could call their own. The “reunions” of surviving members of
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the quartet. The emergence of the tapes, first on bootleg and then on
legitimate CDs. The genesis of the stage show and its reception – the enduring
appeal of the music.
Whiskey River (Take My Mind) Johnny Bush 2017-06-01 The legendary singersongwriter who wrote Willie Nelson's signature song "Whiskey River" tells about
his life in honky-tonk music.
Principles of Microeconomics Nicholas Gregory Mankiw 1998
Cash Johnny Cash 2003-10-07 He was the "Man in Black," a country music legend,
and the quintessential American troubadour. He was an icon of rugged
individualism who had been to hell and back, telling the tale as never before.
In his unforgettable autobiography, Johnny Cash tells the truth about the highs
and lows, the struggles and hard-won triumphs, and the people who shaped him.
In his own words, Cash set the record straight -- and dispelled a few myths -as he looked unsparingly at his remarkable life: from the joys of his boyhood
in Dyess, Arkansas to superstardom in Nashville, Tennessee, the road of Cash's
life has been anything but smooth. Cash writes of the thrill of playing with
Elvis, the comfort of praying with Billy Graham; of his battles with addiction
and of the devotion of his wife, June; of his gratitude for life, and of his
thoughts on what the afterlife may bring. Here, too, are the friends of a
lifetime, including Willie Nelson, Roy Orbison, Bob Dylan, and Kris
Kristofferson. As powerful and memorable as one of his classic songs, Cash is
filled with the candor, wit, and wisdom of a man who truly "walked the line."
Bootleg! The Rise And Fall Of The Secret Recording Industry Clinton Heylin
2010-03-04 An absorbing account of the record industry's worst nightmare. In
the summer of 1969, Great White Wonder, a collection of unreleased Bob Dylan
recordings appeared in Los Angeles. It was the first rock bootleg and it
spawned an entire industry dedicated to making unofficial recordings available
to true fans. Bootleg! tells the whole fascinating saga, from its underground
infancy through the CD 'protection gap' era, when its legal status threatened
the major labels' monopoly, to the explosion of trading via Napster and
Gnutella on MP-3 files. Clinton Heylin provides a highly readable account of
the busts, the defeats and victories in court; the personalities – many
interviewed for the first time for this book. This classic history has now been
updated and revised to include today's digital era and the emergence of a whole
new bootleg culture.
Johnny Cash International Michael Hinds 2020-06-01 Across all imaginable
borders, Johnny Cash fans show the appeal of a thoroughly American performer
who simultaneously inspires people worldwide. A young Norwegian shows off his
Johnny Cash tattoo. A Canadian vlogger sings “I Walk the Line” to camel herders
in Egypt’s White Desert. A shopkeeper in Northern Ireland plays Cash as his
constant soundtrack. A Dutchwoman coordinates the activities of Cash fans
worldwide and is subsequently offered the privilege of sleeping in Johnny’s
bedroom. And on a more global scale, millions of people watch Cash’s videos
online, then express themselves through commentary and debate. In Johnny Cash
International, Hinds and Silverman examine digital and real-world fan
communities and the individuals who comprise them, profiling their
relationships to Cash and each other. Studying Johnny Cash’s international fans
and their love for the man reveals new insights about music, fandom, and the
United States.
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Principles of Economics N. Gregory Mankiw 2014-01-01 With its clear and
engaging writing style, PRINCIPLES OF ECONOMICS, Seventh Edition, continues to
be one of the most popular books on economics available today. Mankiw
emphasizes material that you are likely to find interesting about the economy
(particularly if you are studying economics for the first time), including
real-life scenarios, useful facts, and the many ways economic concepts play a
role in the decisions you make every day. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Principles of Economics Nicholas Gregory Mankiw 1998 His most recent book-"Principles of Economics"--is the most talked about economics text of our time
and will likely teach the next generations of undergrads the laws of supply and
demand. We're sure his columns for "Fortune" will be as informative and
elegant.
Johnny Cash Robert Hilburn 2013-10-29 The national bestseller celebrated as
"the ultimate Johnny Cash biography....Rock writer great Robert Hilburn goes
deep." -- Rolling Stone In this, the definitive biography of an American
legend, Robert Hilburn conveys the unvarnished truth about a musical superstar.
Johnny Cash's extraordinary career stretched from his days at Sun Records with
Elvis Presley and Jerry Lee Lewis to the remarkable creative last hurrah, at
age 69, that resulted in the brave, moving "Hurt" video. As music critic for
the Los Angeles Times, Hilburn knew Cash throughout his life: he was the only
music journalist at the legendary Folsom Prison concert in 1968, and he
interviewed both Cash and his wife June Carter just months before their deaths.
Drawing upon a trove of never-before-seen material from the singer's inner
circle, Hilburn creates an utterly compelling, deeply human portrait of a
towering figure in country music, a seminal influence in rock, and an icon of
American popular culture. Hilburn's reporting shows the astonishing highs and
deep lows that marked the journey of a man of great faith and humbling
addiction who throughout his life strove to use his music to lift people's
spirits.
Bread: A Sweet Surrender Malcolm C. Searles 2019-09-24 Researched in great
detail, Bread: A Sweet Surrender includes exclusive interviews with founding
member Robb Royer, along with friends, family, and former musical associates of
the band. This first-ever biography of Bread reveals the story behind the group
members' formative years, their remarkable rise to fame, and the subsequent
break-up—including the messy lawsuits that would dog them in later years. The
book also features exclusive insights into their successful but short-lived
1990s reunion.
Billboard 1996-04-13 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Billboard 1957-12-09 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
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Modern Drummer 2002
Good Rockin' Tonight Colin Escott 2017-08-01 Memphis, Tennessee. The early
1950s. The Mississippi rolls by, and there's a train in the night. Down on
Beale Street there's hard-edged blues, on the outskirts of town they're pickin'
hillbilly boogie. At Sam Phillips' Sun Records studio on Union Avenue, there's
something different going on. "Shake it, baby, shake it!" "Go, cat, go!" "We're
gonna rock..." This is where rock 'n' roll was born-the record company that
launched Elvis Presley, Jerry Lee Lewis, Johnny Cash, Roy Orbison, and Carl
Perkins. The label that brought the world, "Blue Suede Shoes," "Whole Lotta
Shakin' Goin' On," "Breathless," "I Walk the Line," "Mystery Train," "Baby,
Let's Play House,' "Good Rockin' Tonight." Good Rockin Tonight is the history,
in words and over 240 photographs, of Sam Phillips' legendary storefront
studio, from the early days with primal blues artists like Howlin' Wolf and
B.B. King to the long nights in the studio with Elvis and Jerry Lee. As
colorful and energetic as the music itself, it's a one-of-a-kind book for
anyone who wants to know where it all started.
Treat Me Like Dirt Liz Worth 2011 This gritty chronicle illustrates the
emergence of punk rock in Toronto for the first time. The visionary bands that
brought the original scene to life?and who still maintain loyal fans across
North America?are documented in detail, from the Diodes, Viletones, and Teenage
Head to the B-Girls, Forgotten Rebels, Johnny & the G-Rays, and more. Full of
chaos, betrayal, failure, success, and pure rock 'n' roll energy, this layered
history is assembled from interviews with those now recognized as innovators,
pioneers, and outright legends in their genre. Their accounts go beyond run-ofthe-mill anecdotes, venturing into the uncharted territory of sex, drugs,
murder, conspiracy, violence, criminals, and biker gangs. Bold and brazen, this
compilation also includes a wealth of previously unpublished photographs as
well as one of the last interviews with the late Frankie Venom, lead singer of
Teenage Head.
Billboard 1957-04-27 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Cybersounds Michael D. Ayers 2006 Textbook
25 Albums that Rocked the World Chris Charlesworth 2009-12-09 From Elvis
Presley's Sun Sessions to Radiohead's OK Computer, here is the very best of
rock and pop music of the Twentieth Century. A consumer's critical guide to the
music, enabling the reader to select the very best of an artist's repertoire
before making a buying decision.
The South and America Since World War II James Charles Cobb 2011 In this
sweeping narrative, Cobb covers such diverse topics as "Dixiecrats," the
"southern strategy," the South's domination of today's GOP, immigration, the
national ascendance of southern culture and music, and the roles of women and
an increasingly visible gay population in contemporary southern life. Beginning
with the early stages of the civil rights struggle, Cobb discusses how the
attack on Pearl Harbor set the stage for the demise of Jim Crow. He examines
the NAACP's postwar assault on the South's racial system, the famous bus
boycott in Montgomery, the emergence of Rev. Martin Luther King in the
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movement, and the dramatic protests and confrontations that finally brought
profound racial changes, and two-party politics to the South.
The Starday Story Nathan D. Gibson 2011-06-30 The Starday Story: The House That
Country Music Built is the first book entirely dedicated to one of the most
influential music labels of the twentieth century. In addition to creating the
largest bluegrass catalogue throughout the 1950s and '60s, Starday was also
known for its legendary rockabilly catalogue, an extensive Texas honky-tonk
outpouring, classic gospel and sacred recordings, and as a Nashville
independent powerhouse studio and label. Written with label president and cofounder Don Pierce, this book traces the label's origins in 1953 through the
1968 Starday-King merger. Interviews with artists and their families,
employees, and Pierce contribute to the stories behind famous hit songs,
including "Y'all Come," "A Satisfied Mind," "Why Baby Why," "Giddy-up Go,"
"Alabam," and many others. Gibson's research and interviews also shed new light
on the musical careers of George Jones, Arlie Duff, Willie Nelson, Roger
Miller, the Stanley Brothers, Cowboy Copas, Red Sovine, and countless other
Starday artists. Conversations with the children of Pappy Daily and Jack Starns
provide a unique perspective on the early days of Starday, and extensive
interviews with Pierce offer an insider glance at the country music industry
during its golden era. Weathering through the storm of rock and roll and,
later, the Nashville Sound, Starday was a home to traditional country musicians
and became one of the most successful independent labels in American history.
Ultimately, The Starday Story is the definitive record of a country music label
that played an integral role in preserving our nation's musical heritage.
Girls Dont Like Boys Girls Like Skeletons Every Girl Has a Skeleton Engy
Publishing 2019-08-09 If you want to make sure your home or office equipment
repair is done right or that you are keeping track of your car, motorcycle or
other vehicle repairs and maintenance, grab a copy of our Maintenance Log Book
and keep track of equipment and general maintenance procedures. It is simple
and easy to use because it enables the user to document every repair with date
and what has been done. It is designed to log all repairs and new equipment and
it is a log book that records maintenance and repairs of virtually any piece of
equipment or vehicles.
Rockabilly Billy Poore 1998 ...a great reference guide, detailing artists,
chart activity, career milestones, tours and recent activity.
Billboard 1958-04-14 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand, content and data
licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most trusted charts and offers
unrivaled reporting about the latest music, video, gaming, media, digital and
mobile entertainment issues and trends.
Johnny Marr - The Smiths & the Art of Gunslinging Richard Carman 2015-11-05 The
shimmering, muscular guitar pop of The Smiths shone like a beacon through the
eighties as they took up the mantle of the best British band since The Beatles.
Their unparalleled musicality inspired a generation of popular bands including
Oasis, the Stone Roses and Radiohead. Johnny Marr was the genius behind that
revolutionary sound. Manchester-born Marr has proved to be a gun-slinger
without equal, a guitarist who rode the longest highways to find the most
thrilling sounds and who built the gilt-edged frames in which the lyrical
portraits of co-writer Morrissey sat so perfectly. Whilst he may well be
remembered forever for the haunting intro to ‘How Soon Is Now?’ Marr has not
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slowed down creatively, inspiring a generation of younger listeners through his
work with The Cribs, and even working with Hans Zimmer on the stunning
soundtrack to the critically-acclaimed blockbuster Inception. He remains as
influential and important as ever - a true guitar hero. Filled with insight and
musical lore, The Smiths & the Art of Gun-Slinging traces the incredible story
of how the son of Irish immigrants rose to become the iconic architect of a new
sound for British guitar music.
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